
Sedbergh Primary School 
Newsletter 26.01.24 

 

26.01.24 

   EVENTS IN SCHOOL THIS WEEK 

WONDER OF THE WEEK 

Congratulations to our wonder of the week award 

winners this week. They have received their 

certificates and prizes in assembly this afternoon. 

Elder: Aria and Frank  

Spruce: Bella, Izzy and Matthew 

Yew: Rachel and Ralph  

Ash: Edward and Stanley 

Beech: Kate and Jax  

Oak: Caitlyn and Jack 

We had lots of Class Dojo Bronze and Silver award 

winners today too! Well done!  

 

Imran Korwal’s visit: 

On Tuesday, we were visited by Imran Kotwal who taught the 

children about the faith of Islam and how he practices the 5 

Pillars of Islam. He held an engaging assembly for KS1 and KS2 

pupils and then delivered enthusiastic workshops with each of 

our KS2 classes. We thank him for his visit and can see that the 

children learnt a lot from the informative sessions! Well done. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEGO club: 

Our Lego club worked well in pairs to create a ‘moving 

satellite’ for this week’s STEM challenge. What a great way to 

spend a wet playtime.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regional Cross Country Trials: 
With 87 schools from across the county  

represented at the Cumbria Schools Primary Cross  

Country Trials, we are extremely proud to announce  

that Leo did us proud once again and finished strongly  

in the top half of the table. Well done! 

 

!  

UPCOMING DATES 

Bingo Night - tonight: 

We hope that lots of you can join us at tonight’s Bingo 

Night. Doors open at 6pm, eyes down at 7:15. There will 

be a raffle, prizes galore and a well-stocked bar. 

History and Maths Day – Thursday 1st February: 

On Thursday 1st February 2024, our Maths learning will 

be joining our History learning. A large part of the History 

curriculum covers putting historical events into 

chronological order which involves understanding 

numerical representations of years.  

We would very much like your child to come in to school 

on Thursday 1st February dressed up in a costume 

depicting an historical event with the year clearly 

displayed.  

Activities throughout the day will be organised in 

individual classes to consolidate both mathematical and 

historical understanding. 

PTFA film night – Thursday 8th February: 

Our wonderful PTFA will be hosting a film night for pupils. 

Add the date to your diaries and more details will follow 

shortly.  
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JANUARY 2024: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

29 30 31 FEB 1 FEB 2 

National Storytelling 
Week 

  History/Maths day 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 2024: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

5 6 7 8 9 

 Safer Internet Day  PTFA Film Night – 
new date 

School closes for half 
term at 3:30pm 

12 13 14 15 16 

Half term     

19 20 21 22 23 

School reopens to 
children at 8:50am 

    

26 27 28 29 1 MARCH 

     

 

MARCH 2024: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

4 5 6 7 8 

   World Book Day  

11 12 13 14 15 

British Science Week     

18 19 20 21 22 

   Ash Class Brewery 
Dance performance 

 

25 26 27 28 29 

 Easter Church 
service 

Razamataz 
workshops 

School closes for the 
Easter holidays at 
2pm 

Easter holidays 

 

WHAT’S ON - THIS HALF TERM 

 


